Muthoora, Leela

From: Celine Jaeck

Sent: 03 March 2015 15:23

To: Planning

Subject: Application Ref: 2014/5898/P

To the attention of Olivier Nelson
Hi

I have just seen that the application Ref: 2014/5898/P has been granted.

This will hugely impact me and my family leaving 11 Glenilla raod as we just had a baby and will suffer
from workings all day. We are supposed to renew our lease but we probably won't because of this
application being granted.

Could you please let me know as soon as possible when the developments are planned to commence on site
? Iwould need this information to deceide how long I will remain in the property.

Many thanks
Ceine



